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February 

• February 3            6PM 

HOA Meeting    

NOTE: 6:00PM TIME  

• February 9            5PM 

Potluck & Super Bowl 

Party— see flyer 

• February 11        10AM 

OCPL Book Mobile  

• February 12   11:30AM 

Lunch & Learn 

• February 17     1:30PM 

Movie Matinee 

Monday 

• February 19       4-6PM 

Wine Down 

Wednesday 

• February 26   11:30AM 

Lunch & Learn 

Looking Ahead 

• March 22              6PM 

Spring Fling Dinner 

• April 7                  7PM 

HOA Meeting 

• April 12       8AM-3PM 

Yard Sales 

“The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty 

of their dreams.”                            - Eleanor Roosevelt 

   

 

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 5  

News  

Sunday, February 9, 2025 at 5:00pm 

Join us in the Clubhouse, PotLuck Supper before the Game! 

The HOA will serve Pulled Pork Sandwiches. 

Please bring a side dish or a dessert to share! 

We’ll have Hot and Cold Beverages. 

No need to bring place settings to this PotLuck! 

Stay and watch the Super Bowl if you would like! 

Bring some $$$ for the “pool”. 

Sign up sheet in the Clubhouse, in the bins outside the HOA Closet. 

Hope to see you there (Remember—this starts at 5:00pm!) 



A Message from Your Hyde Park HOA 

Wow, my first message to my fellow Hyde Park residents as the 
new HOA President. We just finished a great January trying some 
new events, changing up some others and of course continuing with 
all our favorite standards. I hope you were able to join us for some 
of these. 

Remember that our needleworkers club has evolved into The 
Crafters Club where folks can bring their supplies to the clubhouse 
on Wednesday afternoons and join like-minded neighbors sharing 
some fellowship and maybe a cup of something warm. 

Its always nice to just get out of the house and share some easy time with friends and neighbors. Our Monday Movie 
Matinee on the 17th might be a nice way to start. The old classic movies with popcorn and a drink surrounded by 
friends is a great way to spend a cold afternoon.  

We also have two Lunch and Learn programs, the ever popular Wine Down Wednesday (where you can even bring a 
soda or water), those great Bingo Friday evenings and an assortment of exercise classes, shuffleboard and other 
activities.  

Won’t you make 2025 the year you get out and join your neighbors for some fun? If you have some ideas of other 
activities you’d like to see here at Hyde Park, please email us at Hydeparkhoa3@gmail.com or drop us a note in the 
HOA mailbox in the back corner of the library. 

Let’s make 2025 the best it can be. 

Follow our Facebook page for pictures of events and for updated info during the month!   

Facebook.com/Hyde Park Village A Cove Community 

You can also find information on NextDoor 

 Contact the Hyde Park HOA by emailing hydeparkhoa3@gmail.com 

And don’t forget, Hyde Park HOA has its own mailing address: 

14249 W. Colonial Drive, Winter Garden FL 34787 

And a non-USPS mailbox in the Library for HOA correspondence. 

Chair Exercise Class - meets in the Clubhouse every Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday at  

9:00 am.   

Bingo - Weekly Bingo at Hyde Park Village! Doors open at 5:00pm, last cards sold at 6:10pm, 

Bingo starts at 6:20. Come join us for a fun evening!  

Jim’s Dining Out - will be going to Longhorn Steak House in Winter Garden Village on 

Wednesday, February 19th at 11:30.  Please sign up in the clubhouse or call Andie Cheney 

at 407-754-5689. 

Bible Study - Bible Study at Don Stanton’s on Tuesdays 9am -10am. If interested, call 352-

216-3226. 

Shuffleboard—The “Shuffleboard Group” on Tuesdays & Thursdays is back to playing at 

10AM! Don’t know the game? Come out and learn! Hopefully it will be a little warmer in 

February, most of January was too chilly to play! 

 In order to maintain the appropriate content and size of the newsletter, Hyde Park HOA reserves the right to reject certain 

submissions or postpone their publication to a later date. Hyde Park HOA also reserves the right to edit, change or omit certain 

content, including photographs and graphics, as deemed appropriate by the newsletter team.  Please also keep in mind that articles 

that are overly self-promoting, or sound like an advertisement, will not be accepted.  

Birthdays 

February 4 

February 12 

February 14 

February 14 

February 19 

February 21 

Joseph & Elaine Loretucci 

Dick & Jeanne Lewis 

Jim & Nicole Greear 

Dennis & Elizabeth McEwen 

Paul & Kathy Weisner 

Jeff & Jaynee Spracklin 

Pam Maday 

Caron Majors 

Judy Scanland 

Warner Zingg 

Larry Hamner 

Diana Elrod 

February 1 

February 1 

February 1 

February 8 

February 9 

February 10 

Anniversaries 

Trudy Emerson 

Kevin Kiely 

Bruce Swanson 

Doug Maday 

Sally Daugherty 

Sarah Naquin 

February 14 

February 16 

February 16 

February 26 

February 27 

February 27 

The Hyde Park Village Sign-up Sheets have moved!  

Now located in the Clubhouse, adjacent to the closet doors!  

Sign-Up 



FEBRUARY YARD OF THE MONTH 
 

Our February Yard of the Month goes to Dana 
and Kathleen Garrett on Hyde Park Circle.  They 
have designed their beautiful yard to be a 
haven for butterflies and birds.  They have a 
large assortment of native plants and even 
sunflowers growing right now, an added perk 
from their bird feeders.  They have selected 
plants that attract butterflies that will lay their 
eggs on stems and leaves of the plants and 
grow and mature. 

They will receive an Ace Hardware gift card 
from Hyde Park Village.   

Congratulations! 

Submitted by Cheri Bennett 

The Crafters Club 

The Crafters Club, formerly the Needleworker Club, is meeting every 
Wednesday from 1-3pm. If you do ANY KIND of crafts, you are welcome to 
join. If you enjoy scrapbooking, or working with stamps, knitting, 
crocheting, quilting, beading, or anything else, bring your project and 
supplies to the Clubhouse and join your neighbors as we make crafts 
together. 

 
Movie Matinee Monday 

    On Monday, February 17th at 1:30 PM,  Movie Matinee Monday will show “My Man Godfrey”, a 

classic screwball comedy with a lasting legacy, starring Carole Lombard. The movie scored Oscar 

nominations in all four acting categories plus Best Adapted Screenplay and Best Director. 

 Popcorn and Lemonade, anyone?          

2025 HOA Meeting Dates 
Member meetings start at 7:00 pm in the Clubhouse. 
Board   meetings start at 6:00 pm in the Clubhouse. 

Member Meetings—January 6, February 3 (6:00pm), April 7, October 6, 
November 3, December 1, January 5, 2026 (election, if necessary) 

Board Meetings—January 21, March 25, September 23, October 21, 
November 18, December 16 

Orange County Library System Book Bike Mobile  

Never Fear the Library Is Here! 

Even though the Winter Garden Branch of the Orange County Library will be closed from January 6 until February 15 

for a refresh; Ethan and Gabby will continue to bring the Library to Hyde Park Village. They will be here on February 

11 from 10 AM -10:45am. They will be coming from different branches, bringing the books to the clubhouse on this 

date. You can email Ethan at ewatford@ocls.org if you would like to request a certain title, special edition (large print, 

book on tape) or even if you would like him to bring some suggestions of a specific genre. Coffee and sweet treats 

anyone? 

Our Hyde Park library has many books also for you to “check out” as well as puzzles, cd’s and dvd’s. Thanks to Suzie, 

Karen & Rosemary for keeping it in tip top shape! 

 

 

Hello, wonderful community!  As we step into February, the month often associated with 
love and friendship, let’s embrace the warmth and positivity it brings.  Don’t let the winter 
blues get you down this month but pay close attention to all the activities planned for our 
great community, which can be found on the activities calendar of this newsletter.  February 
is also American Heart Month.  A great reminder to take care of your heart with exercise 
classes and cooking healthy meals.  As we navigate through February, let’s remember to 
connect, support and uplift one another.  Together, we can create a vibrant community.   

Some Helpful Tips to Remember:  

The Speed Limit in the Community is 15 MPH. Be Careful for grandkids and wildlife.  

There is to be no parking on the streets overnight.   

There is to be no parking on the grass. 

 Make sure to keep your gutters clean and homes power washed.  

 If there are any questions about my schedule here at Hyde Park; I am here Monday 
afternoons, then all day Wednesday and Friday.  However, that can change if an emergency arises, or circumstances 
dictate that I have to be at the other property.  

 Thank you to our great events team that plans activities throughout the month!   

                         Hope Everyone Has a Fabulous February!                                               

  

“Let from this month onwards your days become more happier, fulfilling, purposeful, satisfying and joyful.”  

 Rajesh Goyal  

Todd Green 
Community Manager 
14253 W. Colonial Drive 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
Phone: (407) 656-9712 
tgreen@covecommunities.com 

 

Are you out walking after dark?  

Please wear a neon yellow safety vest and/or carry a flashlight!  

 

mailto:ewatford@ocls.org


 

 

Spring Fling Dinner Celebration 

Saturday, March 22 at 6:00 pm 

Our Menu 

Publix Fried Chicken 

Baked Potato and Salad Bars 

Watergate Salad 

Desserts 

Ice Tea, Lemonade, Coffee & Tea 

 

Decorate your table—prizes awarded! 

Reserve a table (6 or more) and decorate it with a Spring Theme! 

Prizes awarded! Dress in your Spring finest! 

Entertainment 

Our Irish Dancers 

 are returning! 
Tickets:                     HOA members $12.00               Non-HOA Residents & Guests $15.00                

Tickets on sale March 3rd thru March 16th from your ticket seller listed below, or before Bingo from 

4:00—5:00pm on March 7th and March 14th.  ABSOLUTELY no tickets sold after 5pm on March 16th. 

Debbie Hurley  717-468-8787 

Remember, sign –up sheets are now located in the Clubhouse, adjacent to the storage closet. Sign-up 

for the Lunch and Learn you will be attending. If you have signed up and can’t come, please let Edith 

know! 

Wednesday, February 12th: Doug Palmer, Financial Advisor with Edward Jones, will be presenting, 

along with Brianna Price, a product partner from Lord Abbett. The topics which will be covered are “An 

All Weather Approach to Investing” and “Investing for What Matters 

Most”. Hyde Park Village always enjoys Doug’s informative 

presentations! 

Wednesday, February 26th: Dr. Everding, MD and Dr. Purimetla, MD 

will join us for this Lunch and Learn, speaking on the health of seniors. 

Sign up to listen to their presentation, with a lunch sponsored by 

WellMed.   

FEBRUARY PET OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Services Provided by Residents 

 Spa Treatments by Jackie—Facials, Massage, and 

more. Text 321-318-2525 for an appt. 

 Yard work, clean gutters, soft wash vinyl siding and 

roofs. Call Widy 407-844-4953 

 Light carpentry—call Don Hall 407-676-6938 

 24/7 Sewing and Alterations, Leonella Garcia 646-

382-1129 

 Darlene Bottomly-Salon on Maguire, 1575 

Maguire Rd., Ocoee, in-home hair care on Tues. & 

Wed. available, and Avon  407-247-5316 

 Art Rager-Pressure cleaning homes, toilet repairs, 

vinyl window replacement               407-656-4005 

 Dog Grooming Services by Connie. Call 407-988-

4683 to schedule on Tuesday’s or Thursday’s. HP 

resident discount.  

 Jennie Hamilton-Assists with consumer problems/

issues with being scammed/taken advantage of  

407-614-2350 

 Heart Park Ministries—

heartparkministries@gmail.com or call 407-821-

0751 to learn more.  

 Notary Services—by Sandi Luss  Call 352-425-1563 

 Need a companion? Assistance, errands, 

medication and etc. I provide senior care for Hyde 

Park residents. I also cat sit in Hyde Park! Call 

Nicole at 352-222-9003. 

This month, our Pet of the Month goes to Shirley and 
Jack Goldstein.  They have two Chihuahuas; Poppy is 
the white one on the right. She is 13 yrs old, and 
Ginger is the dark one, she is 11.  They rescued them 
10 years ago and they are a big part of their family.   
Shirley says sometimes they drive them crazy, but she 
doesn’t know what they would do without them. They 
really like the little grandkids and like to chase them all 
over the house and wear them out.  They like to 
snuggle with Shirley in her chair when Jack is playing 
Bingo. The dogs are getting old but still have lots of 
energy.  Jack walks them several times a day and they 
really enjoy going out and barking at everything, 
except they don’t bother the ducks.  They are all glad 
to be here in Hyde Park. 

Submitted by Cheri Bennett 


